
 
 
 

 
 

PUBLIC COMMENT INFORMATION AND WEBSITE 

 

Written comments on the proposed development of the Long-
Term Experimental Plan may be sent by close of business on 
Wednesday, February 28, 2007, to:  Regional Director, Bureau 
of Reclamation, Upper Colorado Region, Attention: UC-402, 125 
South State Street, Salt Lake City, Utah 84318-1147; faxogram 
at (801) 524-3858; or e-mail at GCDExpPlan@uc.usbr.gov. 
 
For Further Information Contact: 
 
Dennis Kubly, Bureau of Reclamation, telephone (801) 524-3715; 
faxogram (801) 524-3858; e-mail at GCDExpPlan@uc.usbr.gov. 
 
Randall Peterson, Bureau of Reclamation, telephone (801) 524-
3758; faxogram (801) 524-3858; e-mail at 
GCDExpPlan@uc.usbr.gov.  
 
 
Additional Information is available on the project 
website at:   
 

http://www.usbr.gov/uc/rm/gcdltep/index.html. 
 
 


